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Key Dates                                                           

NEXT INSET DAY 

• February 8th 2021 

We break up for February half term Friday 12th Feb 

and return Monday 22nd.   

Achievers Assembly 

Well done to all of our achievers. We are all very proud 

of you! We will ensure that when things go back to 

normal we will catch up on our Hot Chocolate sessions 

for all achievers. I have stocked up on lots of biscuits 

and marshmallows. I am so looking forward to us been 

able to meet up for them again.   

 

Reminders  

Nuts – We are a nut aware school, please ensure that 

no nuts or nut products are brought into school. We 

have several children who are severely allergic to nuts 

and/or nut products in our school, and it is very 

important we all adhere to the policy, in order to keep 

them safe. Our Nut Awareness policy can be found on 

our website. 

 If you have any questions then please do ask.  

Masks – If your child is attending school at present, we 

would like to politely request you support our 

community by wearing a mask on site. It helps 

everyone feel safer. Several concerned parents have 

approached me about this.  

Contact Details – Please ensure the contact details we 

hold for you are correct. It is particularly important at 

the moment when we are communicating more via 

phone and email. Please also be aware we need to 

have contact with all of our families regularly. It is part 

of our safeguarding responsibilities and where we do 

have difficulties making contact, we will call to your 

home to ensure you are okay.   

COVID – Please continue to report any suspected or 

positive cases to the office whether your child is in 

school or not please.  

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Final note… 

Thank you really doesn’t 

seem to encompass 

what I would like to say 

at the moment but 

THANK YOU!!  

This week has been 

fantastic in terms of 

engagement and work 

shared. I think everyone 

has really settled into a routine that works for them 

and feedback has been very positive. We will be 

sending a questionnaire out soon to capture your 

experiences but thank you to those who have already 

been in touch.  

Your kind words mean a lot to the teachers and myself.  

Take Care 

Mrs Farrar  

 Week ending 
15th  

Week ending 
22nd  

Pipit Emmie Arlo 

Puffin Solomon  Megan  

Chough  Harry  

Heron   

Kittiwake Whole Class!  Evie 

Cormorant Noah Idris 

Sandpiper Tristan Bella 
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